Gilgandra Public School Honesty & Courtesy



Principal Patricia Howard P.O Box 19
Gilgandra NSW 2827
Email: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Telephone: (02) 6847-2043 Fax: (02) 6847-2304

3rd February 2022

Swimming Carnival 2022

Dear Parents/Caregivers,

Students who are eight years old in 2022 are eligible to compete in our upcoming Swimming Carnival on Friday, 11th February 2022. While participation in swimming and wider physical activity is encouraged and supported, competing at the Swimming Carnival is **non compulsory**.

It is recommended that you consider how competently your child is able to dive in at the deep end of the swimming pool and complete at least one full lap unassisted.

Please take this into consideration and make your child's teacher aware of your decision. If you prefer that they do not compete at the GPS Swimming Carnival, they will stay at school as normal.

Please complete the following permission slip if you deem your child capable of diving in at the the swimming pool and completing at least one full lap unassisted.	e deep end of
I give permission for at the Gilgandra Public School Swimming Carnival to be held on Friday, 11th February 2022.	to compete
Please sign and date.	
/ /	